
 

 

TRACT 39264 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on July 11, 2007, being more fully described as follows: 
Certain tracts of land owned by and not currently under mineral lease from 
the Caddo Parish Commission situated within the South half of the 
Southwest Quarter of Section 35, Township 19 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, containing approximately 4.95 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which includes a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
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the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by basis. 
 
NOTE: There shall be a minimum royalty of not less than 25% and a minimum 
bonus of not less than $250.00 per acre. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, its successors or assigns, may produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the leased premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, its successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 

 
Applicant: ARKLATEX ENERGY, LLC to Agency and by Resolution from the Caddo 
Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 4.95 Tract Number: 39264
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TRACT 39265 - Acadia and Lafayette Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafayette 
City-Parish Consolidated Government on July 11, 2007, being more fully 
described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,739,229.00 and Y = 586,672.00; Thence East 2,930.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,742,159.00 and Y = 586,672.00; Thence South 
3,720.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,742,159.00 and Y = 
582,952.00; Thence West 2,930.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,739,229.00 and Y = 582,952.00; Thence North 3,720.00 feet to the point 
of beginning, excluding beds and bottoms of all navigable waters, 
containing approximately 5 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a 
plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Said lease must be subject to the provision that there shall be no 
drilling or surface operations (including particularly geophysical 
operations) on the lands vested in the Lafayette City-Parish Consolidated 
Government. 
 
NOTE: Said lease must further provide that the lessee, or any assignee, 
shall be required to obtain consent from the Lafayette City-Parish 
Consolidated Government prior to the execution of any assignment, sublease 
or other transfer. 
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Applicant: THEOPHILUS OIL, GAS & LAND SERVICES, LLC to Agency and by 
Resolution from the Lafayette City-Parish Consolidated Government 
authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 5 Tract Number: 39265 
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TRACT 39266 - Lafayette Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafayette 
Parish School Board on July 11, 2007, being more fully described as 
follows: All right, title and interest in a certain tract of land owned by 
and not presently under mineral lease from the Lafayette Parish School 
Board situated in Section 54, Township 10 South, Range 4 East, in the City 
and Parish of Lafayette, Louisiana, and having a frontage on Doucet Road 
of 413.2 feet by a depth on its northwesterly boundary of 1024.3 feet and 
a rear or back line of 413.2 feet. Being the same property acquired by the 
Lafayette Parish School Board by Act of Cash Sale dated June 21, 1966, and 
recorded in the Conveyance Records of Lafayette Parish under Entry Number 
66 494579, respectively, containing 9.7 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee agrees not to erect any derrick, tank, warehouse or other 
equipment or structure on the leased premises nor shall lessee interfere, 
in any manner, with the lessor’s use of their property; that lessee shall 
have, however, the complete right to drill for, produce, extract and 
recover the minerals in and beneath said land by drilling or other 
operations conducted from the surface or other lands or by the pooling or 
unitization of the lease premises with other land, lease or leases in the 
area. 
 
NOTE: The Lafayette Parish School System requires a minimum royalty of 25% 
for oil and gas produced and saved and 20% for other liquid or gaseous 
hydrocarbon minerals produced and saved. 
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Applicant: CYPRESS ENERGY CORPORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Lafayette Parish School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its 
behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 9.7 Tract Number: 39266 
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TRACT 39267 - Lafayette Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafayette 
Parish School Board on July 11, 2007, being more fully described as 
follows: All right, title and interest in a certain tract of land owned by 
and not presently under mineral lease from the Lafayette Parish School 
Board situated in Section 8, Township 10 South, Range 4 East, Lafayette 
Parish, Louisiana, being more particularly described as follows a tract 
bounded now or formerly as follows Northerly by West Congress Street, 
Easterly by Ambassador Cafferey Parkway, and/or E. Orgereon, Southerly by 
Joseph Maxile and Westerly by E.H. Alleman and/or Alex Hernandez, being 
the same property acquired by the Lafayette Parish School board by Act of 
Cash Sale dated May 13, 1966, and recorded in the Conveyance Records of 
Lafayette Parish under Entry Number 66 492760, respectively, containing 
21.88 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The 
description is based on information provided by the State Agency regarding 
location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, 
distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee agrees not to erect any derrick, tank, warehouse or other 
equipment or structure on the leased premises nor shall lessee interfere, 
in any manner, with the lessor’s use of their property; that lessee shall 
have, however, the complete right to drill for, produce, extract and 
recover the minerals in and beneath said land by drilling or other 
operations conducted from the surface or other lands or by the pooling or 
unitization of the lease premises with other land, lease or leases in the 
area. 
 
NOTE: The Lafayette Parish School System requires a minimum royalty of 25% 
for oil and gas produced and saved and 20% for other liquid or gaseous 
hydrocarbon minerals produced and saved. 
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Applicant: CYPRESS ENERGY CORPORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Lafayette Parish School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its 
behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 21.88 Tract Number: 39267
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TRACT 39268 - Lafayette Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafayette 
Parish School Board on July 11, 2007, being more fully described as 
follows: All right, title and interest in a certain tract of land owned by 
and not presently under mineral lease from the Lafayette Parish School 
Board situated in Section 54 and 57, Township 10 South, Range 4 East, in 
the Parish of Lafayette, Louisiana, being more particularly described as 
Follows a tract bounded now or formerly by the following Northeasterly by 
the property of F. Lloyd Martin and Whitney J. Peck; Southwesterly by the 
property of the heirs of Leon Lagneaux; Southeasterly by the property of 
Joseph H. Dicarlo and Whitney J. Peck and Northwesterly by the property of 
the heirs of Leon Lagneaux, Whitney J. Peck and F. Lloyd Martin, being the 
same property acquired by the Lafayette Parish School Board by Act of Sale 
dated March 8, 1955, and recorded in the Conveyance Records of Lafayette 
Parish under Entry Number 55 321692, respectively, containing 16.93 acres, 
all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of 
Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee agrees not to erect any derrick, tank, warehouse or other 
equipment or structure on the leased premises nor shall lessee interfere, 
in any manner, with the lessor’s use of their property; that lessee shall 
have, however, the complete right to drill for, produce, extract and 
recover the minerals in and beneath said land by drilling or other 
operations conducted from the surface or other lands or by the pooling or 
unitization of the lease premises with other land, lease or leases in the 
area. 
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NOTE: The Lafayette Parish School System requires a minimum royalty of 25% 
for oil and gas produced and saved and 20% for other liquid or gaseous 
hydrocarbon minerals produced and saved. 
 

 
Applicant: CYPRESS ENERGY CORPORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Lafayette Parish School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its 
behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 16.93 Tract Number: 39268
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TRACT 39269 - Lafayette Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafayette 
Parish School Board on July 11, 2007, being more fully described as 
follows: Tract 1: That certain tract of land situated in Section 67, 
Township 10 South, Range 4 East in the Parish of Lafayette, Louisiana, 
containing ten (10) acres and bounded Northeasterly by Grand Glade 
Extension No. 1; Southwesterly and Southeasterly by the property of 
Biltmoor Development Corporation; Northwesterly partly by Meadowview Drive 
and Partly by Broadmoor Terrace Subdivision Extension No. 1; said parcel 
of land is more fully described on that Plat of Survey by Domingue, Szabo 
AND Associates dated October 30, 1961, and recorded in the Conveyance 
Records of Lafayette Parish under Entry Number 421266. Tract 2: That 
certain tract of land located in Section 67, Township 10 South, Range 4 
East in the Parish of Lafayette, Louisiana, containing eight and six 
tenths (8.6) acres, and bounded Northeasterly by Grand Glade Subdivision 
Extension No. 1, Southwesterly by street known as Broadmoor Boulevard, 
Southeasterly by Robley Drive and Northwesterly by property of the 
Lafayette Parish School Board; said parcel of land is more fully described 
on that Plat of Survey by Domingue, Szabo AND Associates dated October 30, 
1961, and recorded in the Conveyance Records of Lafayette Parish under 
Entry Number 421266, containing approximately 18.6 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee agrees not to erect any derrick, tank, warehouse or other 
equipment or structure on the leased premises nor shall lessee interfere, 
in any manner, with the lessor’s use of their property; that lessee shall 
have, however, the complete right to drill for, produce, extract and 
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recover the minerals in and beneath said land by drilling or other 
operations conducted from the surface or other lands or by the pooling or 
unitization of the lease premises with other land, lease or leases in the 
area. 
 
NOTE: The Lafayette Parish School System requires a minimum royalty of 25% 
for oil and gas produced and saved and 20% for other liquid or gaseous 
hydrocarbon minerals produced and saved. 
 

 
Applicant: CYPRESS ENERGY CORPORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Lafayette Parish School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its 
behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 18.6 Tract Number: 39269
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TRACT 39270 - Lafayette Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafayette 
Parish School Board on July 11, 2007, being more fully described as 
follows: All right, title and interest in a certain tract of land owned by 
and not presently under mineral lease from the Lafayette Parish School 
Board situated in Section 67, Township 10 South, Range 4 East, Lafayette 
Parish, Louisiana, being more particularly described as follows a tract 
bounded now or formerly by the following Northeasterly by Grand Glade 
Subdivision, Southeasterly by property of Biltmoor Development 
Corporation, Southwesterly by Broadmoor Boulevard and Northwesterly by the 
property of Biltmoor Development Corporation or assigns; Being the same 
property acquired by the Lafayette Parish School Board by Act of Cash Sale 
dated August 18, 1969, and recorded in the Conveyance Records of Lafayette 
Parish under Entry Number 69 544513, respectively, containing 
approximately 8.15 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
The description is based on information provided by the State Agency 
regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee agrees not to erect any derrick, tank, warehouse or other 
equipment or structure on the leased premises nor shall lessee interfere, 
in any manner, with the lessor’s use of their property; that lessee shall 
have, however, the complete right to drill for, produce, extract and 
recover the minerals in and beneath said land by drilling or other 
operations conducted from the surface or other lands or by the pooling or 
unitization of the lease premises with other land, lease or leases in the 
area. 
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NOTE: The Lafayette Parish School System requires a minimum royalty of 25% 
for oil and gas produced and saved and 20% for other liquid or gaseous 
hydrocarbon minerals produced and saved. 
 

 
Applicant: CYPRESS ENERGY CORPORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Lafayette Parish School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its 
behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 8.15 Tract Number: 39270


